To: the Health and Recreation Committee,

This is a request for amplified music for our event, the Wisconsin Ave. Fall Block Party. It

will be held on Saturday, September 17th 2022, between the hours of 2pm and 11pm. Music
will consist of local live band music playing at comfortable crowd levels, projecting from Lawe
St. towards Desnoyer St. This is our sixth year of organizing this event, and with no problems

or concerns from previous years, we don't exspect to have any this year either.

Thank you for your consideration,
Event coordinator,

Marty DeCoster



